
Flu Vaccination – Keep 
Calm and Carry On

You may have heard or seen that the flu vaccination will now be made 
available to a wider cohort of patients. 

This includes, 50-64 year olds (with or without a pre-existing condition) and 
people in the shielding category and their households.

GP practices, and networks are working together to make arrangements 
to meet the new demand, and are awaiting guidance on new national 
vaccine supply. In the meantime, practices will be using their pre-ordered 
vaccine stock to vaccinate people who were in the previous eligible 
categories.

For more information about flu, visit: www.nhs.uk/flu

Please bear with us while we aim to get as many people as possible 
vaccinated.
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